
1 I’d like to put forward the name of a past resident which were two brothers that owned 
all four corners of the property on Hopkinson and Orton Road. These were Bill and 
Tiger Godecke. 
Both Corners were sizable land holdings and ran various agricultural pursuits for many 
years. The section of Hopkinson from Thomas Road to Orton Road could be named 
after the two brothers both deceased. 

Thank you for your submission. This has been 
taken into consideration in the report to Council. 

2 The renaming is unnecessary and will create a lot of unnecessary paperwork for 
residents due to change of address. Requirements i.e. MDL, vehicle registration plus 
insurance, etc. It would be just simpler retaining Hopkinson Road and either calling it 
north, central or south rather than going through these changes, which again I reiterate 
are unnecessary and for what purpose? Thank you. 

Thank you for your submission. This has been 
taken into consideration in the report to Council. 
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